
 

Do you want to know how you can 
help your children with reading? 

 
• Come along to the Reading Together workshops. 
• Reading Together will help your children to become 

readers who understand what they are reading.  
• Workshops will be held on Wednesday the 3rd of 

March, 10th of March and 17th of March from 5.30-
6.30pm. Workshops will be held in the Knighton School 
Library.   

 
 
 
There are limited places.  
See your teacher or contact Carmen Johnstone 
(cjohnstone@kns.ac.nz) in Room 16, for more 
information. 
 
 

 



 
 
 

Reading Together Workshops 
 
 
Yes! I / We will come to all 3 workshops. 
 
My child is ________________________________ 

(In Room ____________ ). 

 

My name is _______________________________  

Phone _______________ 

 
 
Please send this form back to the Frog Box at the Smiley Window.    
 
For more information you can speak with Carmen Johnstone Room 16 
or email at cjohnstone@kns.ac.nz 
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